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industry, are becoming technology
companies. The successful management
of information is increasingly
critical to a company's goals; it is,
arguably, the age of the CIO. Despite

CIO 2006-05-15
CIO 1999-10-15
The CIO Paradox Martha Heller 2012
Most major companies, regardless of
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this, the IT executive is hounded by
a host of contradictions: bad
technology can bring a company to its
knees, yet corporate boards rarely
employ CIOs; speed of delivery is of
utmost importance, but security is
paramount. These contradictions form
what Martha Heller calls 'The CIO
Paradox', which is deeply embedded in
governance, staffing models,
executive expectations, budgeting,
even the titles that IT leaders hold.
Heller, who is on the leading edge of
IT staffing and development, offers
guidance to CIOs on how to attack,
reverse, or neutralize the inherent
contradictions of this leadership
role. Through interviews with the
worlds most successful IT leaders,
'The CIO Paradox' will help readers
level the playing field for IT
success, helping CIOs earn a spot in
cio
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the C-suite.
CIO 1989-05
CIO 1987-09 CIO magazine, launched in
1987, provides business technology
leaders with award-winning analysis
and insight on information technology
trends and a keen understanding of
IT’s role in achieving business
goals.
Be the Business Martha Heller
2016-09-27 Remember the '70s? Way
back then, IT was a mainframe that
sat in some room and only a few
people had a key. Flash forward a
decade, and IT was a limited set of
systems irrelevant to the vast
majority of employees and customers.
But today, all of the sudden,
technology belongs to everyone.
Because of the suddenness of this
revolution in technology adoption,
most IT organizations have not had
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enough time to evolve into a
"comfortable integration” with the
rest of the company. This lack of
comfortable integration has led to
confusion over who is truly
accountable for the return on
technology investments, how much
influence IT leaders should have over
a company’s business strategy, and
whether CEOs need to hire Chief
Digital Officers onto their senior
leadership teams. Through interviews
with dozens of CIOs, Heller has
created a snapshot of what CIOs are
doing to lead IT in a climate where
technology belongs to everyone. She
addresses how CIOs are changing their
operating models, their approaches to
talent development, and their
assessment of the new IT provider
marketplace. Most importantly, Heller
defines the top ten skills and
cio
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behaviors that CIOs will need to
develop if they are going to be
successful in an ever changing
landscape. As a master storyteller,
Heller incorporates philosophy,
humor, and pragmatic advice into a
book that both informs and
entertains.
CIO 2004-10-15
CIO 2007-01-15
Real Business of IT Richard Hunter
2009-10-13 If you're a general
manager or CFO, do you feel you're
spending too much on IT or wishing
you could get better returns from
your IT investments? If so, it's time
to examine what's behind this IT-ascost mind-set. In The Real Business
of IT, Richard Hunter and George
Westerman reveal that the cost mindset stems from IT leaders' inability
to communicate about the business
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value they create-so CIOs get stuck
discussing budgets rather than their
contributions to the organization.
The authors explain how IT leaders
can combat this mind-set by first
using information technology to
generate three forms of value
important to leaders throughout the
organization: -Value for money when
your IT department operates
efficiently and effectively -An
investment in business performance
evidenced when IT helps divisions,
units, and departments boost
profitability -Personal value of CIOs
as leaders whose contributions to
their enterprise go well beyond their
area of specialization The authors
show how to communicate about these
forms of value with non-IT leaders-so
they understand how your firm is
benefiting and see IT as the
cio
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strategic powerhouse it truly is.
CIO 2007-01-15
Straight to the Top Gregory S. Smith
2013-03-19 Essential reading for IT
professionals with aspirations toward
the top IT spot, and for sitting CIOs
looking to refine their mobile,
social and cloud strategies and
knowledge The definitive work on how
to achieve leadership success in IT,
Straight to the Top, Second Edition
reveals how the role of the CIO is
changing due to major trends
associated with consumer and
enterprise products and technologies
driving new mobile solutions in
today's organizations; cloud
computing and the move away from
controlled / internally managed data
centers to pay as you use and elastic
cloud infrastructure and application
services; and the impact social media
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is having on today's complex
organizations. Author Gregory S.
Smith expertly coaches existing and
aspiring CIOs on building the
requisite skills through his
observations and experience as a
veteran CIO with more than twentyfive years of experience leading IT
teams and delivering complex
technical solutions in the
information technology field. An
invaluable guide to help information
technology and business professionals
recognize the qualities, skills, and
expertise necessary to attain the
role of a CIO or enhance the skills
for sitting CIOs Equips IT managers,
CIOs, and CTOs to strategically plan
their career moves Packed with
encouragement, advice, and essential
skills for aspiring and sitting CIOs
Features interviews with leading IT
cio
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professionals, CIOs, and executive
recruiting professionals Providing an
organized and comprehensive view of
the CIO job and its important role in
modern organizations, Straight to the
Top, Second Edition equips sitting
CIOs and CIO candidates with the
strategies and knowledge necessary to
be successful in the new business
normal - a mobile, social and cloudbased world, and how to provide
technology leadership as a worldclass CIO.
CIO 2007-01-15
CIO Magazine 2006-09-15 CIO magazine,
launched in 1987, provides business
technology leaders with award-winning
analysis and insight on information
technology trends and a keen
understanding of IT’s role in
achieving business goals.
The CIO Playbook Nicholas R. Colisto
Downloaded from www.idg.no on July 5,
2022 by guest

2012 "This book offers insightful and
practical advice and strategies to
help IT leaders maximize the impact
of IT on their business. While the
technologies constantly change at a
dramatic pace, the practices
described in this book are timeless
and can help transform IT department
from a mere order taker to a high
performance organization that
delivers extraordinary business
outcomes, despite this era of
turbulent economic challenges.The
author shares a framework that he has
developed over his 25 year career
that includes practical strategies
and tactics to help IT leaders truly
transform their organizations. The
framework involves seven steps: (1)
partner, (2) innovate, (3) deliver,
(4) support, (5) optimize, (6)
protect, and (7) grow. Interviews
cio
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with CIOs and technology leaders from
companies such as HBO, Hyatt, and
Conair will be used to help support
the framework"-On the Nature of Effective CIO/CEO
Communication Alexander Hütter
2017-01-20 This book examines the
effectiveness of communication
between chief information officer
(CIO) and chief executive officer
(CEO) and its impact on the role of
information technology (IT) in an
organization. The book is empirically
based on interviews with CIO/CEO
pairs from twelve organizations in
the manufacturing and retail
industries. It examines how CIOs and
CEOs can achieve effectiveness in
their communication, including
insights into antecedents and
consequences of communication
effectiveness. Based on the interview
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data the authors develop a CIO/CEO
communication model with which CIOs
and CEOs can gain new insights into
the efficiency of their interactions,
likely resulting in higher levels of
shared understanding regarding the
role of IT in their organization.
CIO 2004-08-15
CIO Best Practices Joe Stenzel
2010-05-28
CIO Magazine 1999-02-15 CIO magazine,
launched in 1987, provides business
technology leaders with award-winning
analysis and insight on information
technology trends and a keen
understanding of IT’s role in
achieving business goals.
CIO 2004-04-01
CIO 2002-07-01 CIO magazine, launched
in 1987, provides business technology
leaders with award-winning analysis
and insight on information technology
cio
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trends and a keen understanding of
IT’s role in achieving business
goals.
CIO 1990-10 CIO magazine, launched in
1987, provides business technology
leaders with award-winning analysis
and insight on information technology
trends and a keen understanding of
IT’s role in achieving business
goals.
CIO 2003-10-15
CIO 2003-12-15
CIO 2006-10-15
CIO 2007-04-01
CIO 2006-05-15
CIO Magazine 2004 CIO magazine,
launched in 1987, provides business
technology leaders with award-winning
analysis and insight on information
technology trends and a keen
understanding of IT’s role in
achieving business goals.
Downloaded from www.idg.no on July 5,
2022 by guest

CIO 2004-04-01
CIO 1995-11-01 CIO magazine, launched
in 1987, provides business technology
leaders with award-winning analysis
and insight on information technology
trends and a keen understanding of
IT’s role in achieving business
goals.
Chief Information Officer Role
Effectiveness Alexander Hütter
2017-04-13 This book reviews latest
research on the effectiveness of the
chief information officer (CIO) in
organizations and its impact on IT
success. It presents a model of six
different roles, in which a
contemporary CIO can act: technology
provider, strategic supporter,
business thinker, innovation driver,
integration advisor, and relationship
manager. The book analyses the
effectiveness of the CIO role based
cio
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on four antecedents: CIO personal
competence, CIO hierarchical
position, the management environment,
and the IT infrastructure of the
organization in which the CIO
operates. Altogether the literature
review synthesizes the results of
highly fragmented work related to CIO
role effectiveness reported in 98
studies published during the past
three decades. The book contributes
to information systems literature by
integrating what is known about the
scope and responsibilities of CIO
organizational roles in the present
management context, and by guiding
research and practice in revealing
how and why CIOs can achieve
effectiveness in the six roles. The
book concludes with a discussion of
the limitations of the study and
potential avenues for future
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research.
Staying the Course as a CIO Jonathan
M. Mitchell 2015 "The IT department
can, and should, contribute to
overall business strategy. However,
it is often perceived simply as an
internal supplier, and as a cost
centre which remains unconnected to
the organization's strategic
priorities. IT managers face the
challenge of changing perceptions,
embedding the IT department in the
corporate strategy, marketing its
capabilities, managing projects and
budgets, and maintaining relations
with the rest of the company. These
complex challenges can lead to a very
short shelf life for many CIOs.
Staying the Course as a CIO: How to
overcome the trials and challenges of
IT Leadership sets out the typical
issues which affect the IT function,
cio
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and offers practical advice on
managing them successfully. IT
managers and information officers
will be given the tools to enable
themselves and their department to
realize their full potential."-CIO 1989-03
CIO 1989-09 CIO magazine, launched in
1987, provides business technology
leaders with award-winning analysis
and insight on information technology
trends and a keen understanding of
IT’s role in achieving business
goals.
CIO 1990-02
CIO 2003-01-15
The New CIO Leader Marianne Broadbent
2005 As information technology
becomes increasingly essential within
organizations, the reputation and
role of the CIO has been diminishing
To regain credibility and avoid
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obscurity, CIOs must take on a
larger, more strategic role. Here is
a blueprint for doing exactly that.
This book shows how CIOs can bridge
the gap between IT and the rest of
the organization and finally make IT
a strategic advantage rather than a
cost sink.
Taking the Reins as CIO Tony Gerth
2020-02-19 An executive’s transition
into any leadership role can be a
challenge. Such transitions do not
always go smoothly, and the negative
consequences can be significant. This
is particularly so for Chief
Information Officers (CIOs), as the
role has evolved significantly over
the years yet remains deeply
ambiguous. This is despite
information and technology moving
from the periphery of an organization
to a fundamental driver of innovation
cio

and competitive advantage. This book
is to help the newly appointed CIO
“take charge”: the process of
learning and taking action that the
newly appointed CIO goes through
until s/he has mastered the new
assignment in sufficient depth to be
effective in the role. This book
provides keen insights into the
challenges faced by today's CIOs
while transitioning into a new role
and enlightens readers on how to
navigate the organizational
environment in order to implement
necessary changes. With plenty of
practical tools and insights it will
help you to: • Decide how best to
approach the job • Prioritize the
first areas of the business you
should attend to • Draw up your goals
for the first few weeks and months
into the role • Find out if there are
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there any decisions that you can
postpone making Based on over 200
interviews with CIOs, CxOs, and
recruiters, this book offers readers
guidance on how to take on the role
of a business executive with special
responsibility for information and
technology, with ten key
prescriptions to maximize success.
The Essential CIO Matt Graham-Hyde
2013-11 Matt Graham-Hyde - As a CIO
of many years, I feel the changes I
am witnessing in business and IT are
unprecedented. Not only that, but the
changes are rewriting the rulebook in
a way that hasn't happened since the
1970s when mainframe computers were
becoming commonplace. Amazon and
Google have changed the way we do
business forever with the cloud. We
must change our company's ideas,
perceptions and behaviours to
cio

survive. That change starts with
technology change, and the
foundational reinvention of
information technology taking place
today being driven by cloud
computing, mobile devices, social
media and data analytics. We need to
reinvent ourselves in order to
survive as businesses and as CIOs.
Our future is at stake.
The Chief Information Officer's Body
of Knowledge Dean Lane 2011-09-13
Down to earth, real answers on how to
manage technology—from renowned IT
leaders Filled with over thirty
contributions from practitioners who
handle both the day-to-day and longer
term challenges that Information
Technology (IT) departments and their
parent businesses face, this handson, practical IT desk reference is
written in lay terms for business
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people and IT personnel alike.
Without jargon and lofty theories,
this resource will help you assist
your organization in addressing
project risks in a global and
interconnected world. Provides
guidance on how business people and
IT can work together to maximize
business value Insights from more
than thirty leading IT experts
Commonsense, rational solutions for
issues such as managing outsourcing
relationships and operating IT as a
business Offering solutions for many
of the problems CIOs face, this
unique book addresses the Chief
Information Officer's role in
managing and running IT as a
business, so the IT department may
become a full strategic partner in
the organization's crucial decisions.
The Practical CIO Jose Carlos Eiras
cio

2009-12-31 The IT executive's
ultimate handbook for survival in a
rapidly changing economy The
Practical CIO: A Common Sense Guide
for Successful IT Leadership provides
needed advice for modern executives
competing in a challenging global
environment. Proactively establish
goals for IT Hold all vendors
accountable Extract maximum value
from existing IT investments Manage
and market the IT brand Build
relationships up, down and sideways
across the enterprise and beyond its
traditional boundaries Act like a CEO
Brimming with interviews and case
studies from leading global
enterprises such as Microsoft,
Prudential, Citigroup, Chiquita
Brands, Smithfield Foods and West
Marine. The Practical CIO is designed
for clear-eyed IT and C-level
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executives with no patience for hype
or overly optimistic visions of a
"better tomorrow." Truly a
commonsense guide for successful IT

cio

leadership, this book delivers
exactly the kind of hard-nosed,
actionable advice that executives
urgently require.
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